

September 21, 2020

Members of the House Elections & Ethics Committee:

The League of Women Voters of Michigan supports passage of SB 757 that will allow more flexibility for opening absentee ballots so they can be more easily processed on election day.

The League believes that voting is a fundamental citizen right and supports legislation that ensures accuracy and security in all aspects of the election process.

Since the passage of Proposal 3, it is important to allow more flexibility to deal with the increased number of absentee ballots. We urge you to support SB 757 so that these changes can be implemented prior to the November 2020 General Election.

Sincerely,

Christina Schlitt

Christina Schlitt

President